
GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

 

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met in special session on Monday, April 30, 2018 in the 

Superintendent’s office in George.  Board President Doug Krull called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm 

with the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.  Board members present were Doug Krull, Todd Klein, and 

Curt Fiedler with Kristi Landis and Wade Netten joining by phone.  Also in attendance were 

Superintendent John Eyerly, Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo, Principal Kevin Range, Principal Molly 

Schilling, and guest Valecia West. A quorum was established noting all the board was present.  Citizens 

were invited to address the board with no discussion brought forward. 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Fiedler, seconded by Klein, and carried 5-0. 

A motion to accept the verbal resignation received April 24 from Linda Kannegieter was made by Fiedler, 

seconded by Klein, and carried 5-0.  It was noted that no formal letter of resignation was received. 

A motion to approve Tanya Hildebrandt as Special Education teacher for the elementary and high school 

at $30,750 was made by Netten, seconded by Fiedler, and carried 5-0.   

A motion to approve the basketball camp fundraiser of Pizza Ranch half-baked pizzas for basketball camp 

expenses was made by Fiedler, seconded by Klein, and carried 5-0.  Discussion was held regarding 

making sure the camps do not overlap with other activities. 

A motion to adjourn at 12:06 was made by Fiedler, seconded by Netten, and carried 5-0.  


